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December 28, 2016



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Hat Island Telephone Company - Seventh Revision of Sheet No. 29 Canceling Sixth Revision of Sheet No. 29; Third Revision of Sheet No. 29.1 Canceling Second Revision of Sheet No. 29.1  

Dear Mr. King:

	Please see the attached tariff filing.  The purpose of this tariff filing is to conform the language of the Lifeline schedule to meet the new Lifeline program adopted by the Federal Communications Commission.  Lifeline service now applies not only to telephone service, but also to broadband Internet access service.  

	If you have any questions concerning these matters, please see the undersigned.  Mr. Christopher W. Burns is authorized to issue tariff sheets on behalf of the company and the undersigned is authorized to file the same on behalf of the company.


							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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